
 

 

 

 

 

YEAR 4 STEM SESSION AT RICHMOND RIVER HIGH SCHOOL 
  
On Tuesday 15 June, 9.30 am to 12.30pm our Year 4 students will be travelling to the 

Richmond River High Campus to participate in a STEM taster session with partner primary 

schools of the Rivers Secondary College.  

 

Supervision will be provided by RASE STEM Project Officers Zane van den Berg and Karen 

Ramsay. A staff member from Rosebank P.S. will be present with our students on the day. 

 

Students will be required to take their lunch and recess, water bottle, pen/pencils. 

 

Please take students to the front office where they will be met by Zane and Karen by 

9:30am. Pick up is from the front office at 12:30pm. 

Access to the front office is via Lake Street. 

 

Regards, 

Juanita Thomson and Oliver Pescia 
 

Please return to School office by Friday 11th June, 2021. 
_________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

YEAR 4 STEM SESSION AT RICHMOND RIVER HIGH SCHOOL 
 

 

    I,                                                                  , consent for my child ______________________to  

 

attend the STEM Taster Session for Year 4 at Richmond River High School. 

 

    I,___________________________,  give Kate Middleton, Mrs Thomson and  

Mrs Corcoran permission to drive my child to Richmond River High School. 

 

    I,___________________________,  will drive my child to Richmond River High School 

and pick them up at 12.30pm to return them back to Rosebank Public School. 

 

SIGNED:                                                                                         Date:  ___________________                                                    

Rosebank Public School 
Respect | Integrity | Service & Safety |Excellence 

340 Rosebank Road      Phone 66882126 

Rosebank NSW 2480       3/6/2021 

Email: rosebank-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au  


